
TOWN OF LEMONWEIR 
ELECTRONIC VOTING SYSTEM TEST 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public test 
required by Wis. Stats. 5.84 will be conducted on 
Town of Lemonweir voting equipment on Thursday, 
March 28, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. in the Lemonweir 

Town Hall, N3935 19th Avenue.  The test is open to 
the public.  Contact:  Carin E. Leach, Town 
Administrator/Clerk at 847-4786 for information. 
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